Child Evangelism Fellowship Opportunities for Knollwood
We have supported CEF and their work here in NOVA for many years. We are now considering becoming more involved in their ministry in our community.
Did you know that 4-14 yr. olds (the ages when most believers trust Jesus as Savior) is the largest unreached people group on the planet?
FIRST, a little more info about CEF for those who are unfamiliar with this ministry.
“It is a fellowship of Christians dedicated to the task of winning boys and girls to Christ. It is an international, Bible-centered faith ministry. Its purpose is to evangelize boys and girls with the Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ.”  
These children are then discipled in the Word of God and connected with a local church for further growth. (This is a growth opportunity for Knollwood)
SECOND, how does this happen?  Through Good News Clubs that meet after school in local, public elementary schools. Trained teachers meet with the children weekly from October through April for approximately 90 minutes in an exciting, fun-filled and fast-paced setting. 

We already have two ladies in our church who have stepped forward to organize a new club at Kings Park ES. This school serves the northern and eastern parts of Burke. And they need your help. Knollwood is already committed to providing the financial support necessary for the curriculum needs and snacks (yes, there must be snacks!)
THIRD, so, how can you help? There are about 9 identified roles needed to run a club smoothly. Although one person can do more than one of these jobs, we need at least 5 adults to start a club. CEF provides the training needed, including about 6 hours of self-paced online course work and 6 hours of in-person training. There will be several additional training opportunities during the year.
 Watching children discover Jesus, helping them memorize scripture, coaching them to trust God and make good decisions is very rewarding.
Lanelle/Jen is happy to answer your questions.
